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August Newsletter 2018 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

This past month sure was a blast! We spent July on field trips, 

having bake sales, doing science projects, and much more!! 

We hope to carry the momentum right into the new school 

year. Here are some of our favorite moments over the past 

month: 

P.S. Parents, if you have any photos of your child’s class or 

stories you would like to showcase, feel free to share them with 

the front office. Enjoy! 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 

Birthdays 

August 24 

Miss Jade’s Birthday 

August 27 

First day of school for 

Alamance and Guilford 

County & Beginning Visions 

official move up day! 

August 31 

Annual registration due 

 

Announcements: 

Annual Registration Due 

If you haven’t already, 

please turn in your family’s 

annual update information 

and food sheets that were 

given out a couple of weeks 

ago. 

Sunscreen Reminder 

If you feel your child has 

been getting too much sun 

so far this summer, please 

apply a 12-hour sunscreen 

on them prior to bringing 

them to daycare. We will 

continue to enjoy our time 

outside. Thank you! 

 

Figure 1: The 

4’s and 

Schoolagers 

enjoyed their 

field trip to 

Durham Life 

and Science 

Museum! 

Figure 2: Mrs. 

Starr and her 

2’s working on 

a simple 

science 

project! 
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Figure 7: Ms. Robin’s class’ 

creepy crawlers!! 

Figure 5: Mrs. 

Tabitha’s class’ 

‘Cotton 

Candy’ 

display! 

 

Figure 6: The 

Schoolagers 

getting 

ready for the 

bake sale! 

 

Figure 3: Miss 

Justice and 

Ms. Joi’s 

toddlers 

enjoying 

water play! 

Figure 4: 

Miss 

Tabitha’s 

class’ 

‘Under the 

Sea’ 

display! 

 


